
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Camerounaise des Eaux (CDE) wishes to inform its customers 

in the city of Yaoundé that maintenance works shall as from 

the 15
th

 of October to the 15
th

 of November 2010 be carried 

out on the facilities at the Akomnyada Water Treatment 

Plant. 

The first phase of these works shall go on from the 15
th

 to the 

17
th

 of October 2010. During this period, interruptions in 

water supply shall be observed in the city of Yaoundé. 

CDE regrets any inconveniences that these may cause its 

customers. 

 

Yaoundé, 14
th

 October 2010. 

 

       Hamid HOUMIDA 

       Yaoundé Area Regional Director 

 

 

For further information, please, contact: 

The Yaoundé Area Regional Directorate 

P.O. Box 38, Yaoundé, Cameroon 


